
 

 

 

Please join our Patient 

Participation Group 

(PPG) or our Virtual 

Group (VPPG) 
 

We hold a meeting every 2-3 months.  

We are a friendly group who would be 

pleased to welcome new members.  We 

act as a communication channel between 

the patients and the surgery.   

 

If however, you are unable to attend 

these meetings we also have a Virtual 

Group, where you can be involved via  

E-mail.  

 

If you would like to join please give your 

details at Reception and you will be 

contacted. 


